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From: Bcarbon <bcarbon@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:10 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed leverage changes

The purpose of my email is to voice my opposition against the new proposed leverage changes. As traders we are responsible
enough

to make decisions about our trading and do not need the government to micromanage us. It will make very difficult for new
traders to

start in the forex market with such leverage and at some point we were newcomers to the market and thanks to the existing
conditions we

have been able to succeed.

Please don't change leverage requirements, the way it is now fits us well.
Batya Carbonera

bearbon@yahoo.com



